Get ready to Vote!

We are thrilled to share that our application to the ‘Tesco Stronger Starts Fund’ for the ABW
Breakfast Club has been nominated for voting at the Blandford store from April to June. We
will be up against two other organisations with first place getting £1500, second £1000 and

third £500.

This is an incredible opportunity for us, as the funds could make a significant difference by
allowing us to purchase scooters and enhance our outdoor play equipment — benefits that
will extend to the whole school community.

To help us secure this vital funding, we kindly ask that you grab a blue token during your
visits to Tesco and drop it in our voting box near the entrance. Every token counts! Please
also spread the word to your friends and family; together, we can turn this opportunity into
a reality. Thank you for your support!



